Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS

View this email in your browser



A note from the President

Dear Friends of IUBMB,

The IUBMB is committed to providing research and education opportunities for the next generation of biochemists and molecular biologists around the world, especially for trainees in areas with limited resources. Please consider donating today.

Donate Today



Your donation will make a big impact in helping the IUBMB mission provide research and education opportunities to our members around the globe. You can make tax-deductible contributions in the US or in Europe.

We thank you in advance for you your support!



y 🗇 f in 🖪 🖉

Copyright © 2022 IUBMB, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you subscribed to our IUBMB Friends list

Our mailing address is: IUBMB Keizersgracht 695-699 DW Amsterdam, North Holland 1017 Netherlands

Add us to your address book